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This lecture for the annual conference of the International Association for the Study of US Popular Music  
considers feminist queer interventions in popular music studies.  With a focus on ephemera, queer sociality, 
and Latinidad, this talk will discuss what it means to produce scholarship on popular music within the fields 
named “Chicano Studies” and “Latino Studies.”  Moreover, the talk will turn to the working class queer  
femininity of the cantinera to ask what this persistent musical figure may offer to popular music studies in an 
era in which the rapid elimination of brown working class queer social spaces meets up with productions of 
Latino citizenship.   
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